
July 7th, 1925.

W. Foran, Esq.,
Secretary, Civil Service Commission, Ottawa.

Dear Sir

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 2nd addressed to Sir Arthur Currie 
and enclosing Form No. C.(LIen) E.L. 14,515, re Mr.
Wm. Gerald i’atson proposed to be appointed to the 
position of C.E. Examiner & C.E.Clk. in the Department 
of Customs & Excise.

Sir Arthur is at present in England and it will be necessary to forward your letter to him. 
In order to save time will you please give mo more de­
finite information regarding Mr. Watson. Sir Arthur 
might not be able to recall him without this.

YouTrs faithfully.

..rincipal’s Secretary.


